
  

Professor Thuranira shares his insights with the Dean, School of Education, Prof Samson Gunga 

Professor Simon Thuranira,the acting dean, Embu University, a constituent college of the 
University of Nairobi paid a visit to the Dean, School of Education. The meeting highlighted 
among other matters, possible collaborative work between the two institutions. It is anticipated 
that with subsequent talks, the two institutions will forge an even closer working relationships as 
new frontiers in the education sector are realised. 

Prof Gunga speaks with Professor Thuranira as he hosted him in the Deans office 

 


